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On the last day of term Friday 7th April we will be holding our Easter celebration assembly in St Leonard’s 

Church starting at 9.30am.  You are all very welcome to attend and we thought we would follow this up back 

at school with an Easter egg hunt for the children.  Whilst the children are hunting we hoped that the par-

ents may stay to  enjoy a cup of tea or coffee and a piece of cake.  

I do hope you will be able to join us. 

Best wishes 

Glynis Yates 

                                                         SCHOOL MEALS  

As from 1st April 2017 the cost of school meals for children in Years 3 and 4 will be increased to 

£2.20.  The government funds all meals for children in Reception through to Year 2.  

 

 

 

 

Children can take part in the ‘Jump Rope for Heart’ 

to raise money for the British Heart Foundation on 

Friday 7th April.  A letter and a sponsor form is 

being sent home today with more details. 

This event will take place after the church service 

and Easter egg hunt.  Your support with sponsor-

ship monies and encouraging the children on the day 

will be appreciated.   

 

 

Any donations of cakes would be greatly                   

appreciated (on Thursday or Friday) to be 

served after our Easter church service on 

Friday, 7th April. 

Thank you 

 

PTFA—Easter Hamper 

Raffle tickets are now available to buy.  £1 per strip. 

 

 

 

 

The draw will take place on Friday 7th April after the 

Easter egg hunt. 



We are collecting vouchers from Sainsbury’s.   

The collection box can be found in the school reception and vouchers 

can be posted up until 3rd May 2017. 

 

The Friday Post is available in large font. Please contact the school office. 

 

Parents Evening  

on  

Tuesday 4th April from 4 to 6pm and again on Wednesday 5th April from 3.15 to 5pm.   

A list of appointments is on each classroom door for you to write your name against a suitable slot.  If you are 

unable to come into school then please do request a day and suitable times by email to:   

office@st-leonards-dunston.staffs.sch.uk. 

Please note that Year 1 parents should make an appointment with Mr Waters and Year 2 with Miss Rogers. 

 

 

Unless parents need to see the 

teacher can parents NOT come 

into the cloakrooms please. 

 

Phonics workshop for all parent/carers on  

Tuesday, 4th April at 9.15am. 

You are invited into school for a Phonics Workshop on          

Tuesday, 4th April, at 9.15am.  

The session will last for approximately half an hour. 

This will be particularly important for Year 1 parents and  

carers as your child will be undertaking the Phonics Screening 

Check in June. 

Mr Waters will demonstrate the Phonics programme that we 

use in school and alternative programmes that can be accessed 

for free at home, to develop your child’s phonic knowledge.   

HOLIDAY CLUBS 

St Michael’s School, Penkridge 

TUESDAY 11th APRIL, 10am– 12.20pm 

 

Inspired Coaching 

Princefield First School 

Various dates throughout the holiday 

 

PLEASE SEE FLYERS ATTACHED FOR MORE                  

INFORMATION 

FRIDAY MORNING  -  7th APRIL 2017 

Easter Church Service,  St Leonard’s Church at 9.30am 

Refreshments served afterwards in school 

Easter egg hunt for the children 

Easter Hamper draw—PTFA 

Sponsored Skip for the British Heart Foundation 


